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The World Wildlife Fund is calling on Arctic nations to put new environmental and security rules
in place to protect the Arctic Ocean and coastline amid growing commercial activity.

  

In three reports released this week, the international conservation group concludes there are
large gaps and loopholes in current regulations that apply to activity in the Arctic Ocean.

  

Read more  here
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http://www.cbc.ca/canada/north/story/2010/04/28/arctic-wwf-regulations.html?ref=rss

